
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Don’t forget the school discos this evening at the St Blaise Centre. If your child doesn’t have a ticket and has now decided they would like 

to go, tickets can be paid for on the door. 5pm for Squirrel Class and 6pm for Fox and Owl Class.  

 

Our website hosting company eschools have recently launched an app: ‘eSchools Lite’ which can be downloaded 

onto a phone or tablet from the app store. Here you have easy access to the newsletter and the school calendar as 

well as a direct link to the website. You can set the app to send you notifications of updates to the website. The app 

is free to download from your app store. Make sure you select the right Boxgrove School - there are a few!  

 

Phonic Support  

Ruth Miskin Training, produces videos to help parents support their child with phonics. There is, in fact, an entire youtube channel of 

videos linked to supporting your child at home with their phonics and reading. The most useful of these is the video that shows you how 

to help your child with the correct pronunciation of each sound. This video can be found by following this link.  https://

www.youtube.com/watch?v=TkXcabDUg7Q  if you want to see more videos to support your child, make sure they are produced by Ruth 

Miskin Training.  
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Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Diary  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advance Dates 

Monday 13th February - start of half term week 

Monday 20th February INSET day 

Thursday 2nd March - World Book Day 

7th & 8th March - Parents evenings 

Friday 17th March - Comic relief day 

Friday 17th March - School Mothering Sunday Service 

Friday 31st March - last day of term - normal finish time 

Monday 16th January    

Tuesday 17th January   Owl Class Evacuee dress up day  

Wednesday 18th January 
Owl Class PE 

Fox Class Trip to Fishbourne Roman Palace 

Thursday 19th January 

Fox and Owl Class swimming 
Squirrel Class PE - Year R and Year 2 only 

Year 1 Forest School - bring a change of clothes suitable for the weather. 
A coat and boots or trainers that can get muddy are recommended.  

Friday 20th January  Squirrel Class PE 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TkXcabDUg7Q
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TkXcabDUg7Q
http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


Reception Little Pigs  

 

The children in Reception have been looking at the story of The Three Little Pigs. 

They have made salt dough pig faces and written a label for them.  

 

 

 

 

Writing by Maxwell,  Sebastian and Mary-Kate  

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Achievers 

Well done to all our achievers this week:                      

Squirrel Class: Emily, Georgia, Theon, Maxwell, 

Jack and Scarlett 

Fox Class:  Lucas, Freya, Aubrey and Elisia 

Owl Class:  Leon, Bella, Gracie and Millie 

Fox Class Roman Coins  

Fox Class have designed roman coins and then 

used clay to make them.  

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web
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